Thirsk Community Primary School

Hambleton Place, Thirsk. YO7 1SL

Tel: 01845 524349

e-mail:admin@thirsk-pri.n-yorks.sch.uk

www.thirsk-pri.n-yorks.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mr R. Chandler (B. Ed. Hons. NPQH)

9th December 2019

Dear Parents and Carers of pupils in 2C and 3/4BC,

I am writing to inform you of changes to class teachers after Christmas for classes 2C and 3/4BC.

At the end of this term Miss Cruickshank will be changing her role in school and from January will be working one day each week in 3/4BC as she looks to return to university.

Class 2C will be taught by Mrs Bullock for the rest of this academic year. Mrs Bullock is a very experienced teacher with significant experience in Key Stage One. Mrs Bullock and Miss Cruickshank will be meeting to prepare for the coming term.

Due to the changes above, Mrs Collier will increase her teaching in 3/4B to 4 days and will work with Miss Cruickshank.

As all the teachers are established members of our teaching staff and are familiar faces to the pupils we envisage that the transition to the new structure will be a smooth one.

If you have any questions or concerns please contact me.

Yours sincerely

Mr R.Chandler Headteacher

